
 

Dates to                 

remember  

 

15.01.24 - In-

stalment 2 due 

for Year 6 London 

trip. 

25.01.24 - Final 

instalment due 

for Year 5 Robin-

wood trip. 
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12th January 2024 

Stars of the Week 

Holden Clough Newsletter 

 
 

 

5NH had a fantastic art lesson with Miss Cull this 

week, where they were transferring inks from tis-

sue paper to create winter landscapes.  

This week in 5NH 

 

 

 

Lucas & Zackaria 1DH 

Everyone 1/2GE 

Alex & Layla 2SP 

Aadam & Minnah 3LD 

Lydia & Tommy 3DL 

Hadia & Hashim 4GG 

Aaiez & Zahra  4ST 

Liyana & Jonathan 5CH 

Ariya & Ismail 5NH 

Eisa & Ruby 6AH 

Pola & Tehzeeb 6JH 
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Please see below for a reminder of the instalments required for the Year 5 trip to Robinwood 

and the Year 6 trip to London: 

 

Robinwood 

Instalment 4 - £70.00 due 25th January 2024 (Final payment) 

 

London 

Instalment 2 - £75.00 due 15th January 2024 

Instalment 3 - £65.00 due 20th February 2024 

Instalment 4 - £65.00 due 6th March 2024 

 

Please ensure that all instalments are received on 

time to ensure your child’s place on their trip. 

Mr Kordemir’s VIP’s 
The following children have been chosen this week to have lunch with Mr Kordemir for displaying ex-

emplary behaviour during breaks and lunchtimes, following the school rules, and for being kind and 

helpful to others: 
 

   Hashim 1DH 

  Zahra 1/2GE 

  Ayat 2SP 

   Haider 3DL 

  Eliza 3LD 

   Karena 4GG 

   Mariyah 4ST 

   James 5CH 

  Inaya 5NH 

   Charlotte 6AH 

  Ameya 6JH 

  

Year 5 and 6 Residentials 
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Attendance 
Please see below the winners for week commencing 

3rd January 2024 

1st - 6AH  99.44% 

2nd - 3LD 97.62% 

3rd -  5CH 96.43%  

 

Reporting Absence 
If your child is absent from school please ensure you report their absence to the school office as soon 

as possible on the first day and each day thereafter detailing the reason for their absence.  

There is a facility to report pupil absence via our switchboard 0161 330 5248.  

Alternatively, you can send an email to  

attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk.  

Please do not use Class Dojo to report an absence. 

Any unreported absences will be recorded as UNAUTHORISED until an acceptable reason for the ab-

sence is provided. We are only able to authorise 3 days leave due to illness without medical evi-

dence.  

mailto:attendance@holdenclough.tameside.sch.uk
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Term Dates 2023-2024 
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Term Dates 2024-2025 


